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TODAY'S CHILUMO TARY'S FUTUREJ
' Rotary New Year Celebration.

July 15, 2023 In a collaborative effort, the
Rotary Club of Ormoec, DILG Sub-LGRC
Ormoc, Philippine Red Cross - Ormoc City,
and Liga ng mga Barangay - Ormoc Chapter,
with the support of SM Mall and other
members of Sub-LGRC Ormoc, organized a
significant Bloodletting Program called "Dugo
mo, Buhay ko" on July 15, 2023 at SM Center
Ormoc.

The primary objective of this program was to
gather diverse blood products to save the
lives of patients in critical need and ensure a
sustainable supply of safe blood for blood
banks.

Following the bloodietting procedures,
certificates were issued to acknowledge and
appreciate the donors for their selfless
contributions.

July 29, 2023 | The Rotary Club of Ormoc did
a ceremonial turnover of donation to Ormoc
City Health Office, herein represented by
Ormoc City Health Officer, Dr. Sarah Q.
Hermoso, MD, MPH. The club donates 30 fetal
dopplers, 30 sphymanometers; and 30
stethoscopes that shall be used by the 30
barangay health centers in Ormoc City. We
extend our heartfelt gratitude to the Rotarians
for your benevolence. Your contribution will
make a significant difference in our ability to
fulfill our mission and serve our community.
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TODAY'S CHILDREN, ROTAR Y'S FUTURE

July 1, 2023 The Rotary Club of Ormoc joins District 3860, in welcoming the
Rotary New Year thru an event called TODAY'S CHILDREN, ROTARY'S FUTURE
Rotary New Year Celebration!

The Club led by their President Rocel Baclayon truly brought smiles to the victims
of the fire in Barangay Lake Danao. Their kind gesture of providing spaghetti,
donuts, and juice to the children not only filled their stomachs but also lifted
their spirits. Additionally, the children received a bag of toys, which surely
brought them joy and a sense of normalcy during a difficult time. To make the
day even more special, a surprise appearance was made by a Bumble Bee mascot.
The children were awed by the mascot's dance number, adding an extra
element of excitement and happiness to the event.

It's wonderful to see how such simple acts of kindness and entertainment can
have a significant impact on the lives of those affected by unfortunate events
like a fire.

During the Governor's Visit July 29, 2023

Rotary Club of Ormoc welcomed District Governor Twinkle Gamboa, District
Trainor Archie Gamboa and Disctrict Secretary Ed to a project visit of the San
Jose Elementary School that Rotary and HARPDI (Help and Assistance for
Rotary Philippine Districts, Inc) rehabilitated after typhoon Yolanda.

This time, Rotary Club of Ormoc brought books for the school and were
greeted with happier smiles by the teachers.




